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‘ClaimCheck’ Denials Related to Modifier-51  

   

 

 

Providers who have received ClaimCheck denials for error 934 (Modifier 51 Required-

ClaimCheck) and 938 (Modifier 51 Invalid-ClaimCheck) are asked to briefly delay resubmission 

of these claims to prevent inadvertent additional denials. The necessary updates to the claims 

processing system that will allow the resubmitted claims to properly process are being 

addressed and tested.  It is anticipated that these updates will be complete in the next few 

weeks. Providers will be notified when claims for these errors can be resubmitted.  For 

questions related to this matter, please contact Molina Medicaid Solutions Provider Relations 

at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 

 


